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#thegoodhelpway





This Week’s Gospel

The leprosy left the man at once, and he was

cured
A leper came to Jesus and pleaded on his knees: ‘If you

want to’ he said ‘you can cure me.’ Feeling sorry for

him, Jesus stretched out his hand and touched him.

‘Of course I want to!’ he said. ‘Be cured!’ And the

leprosy left him at once and he was cured. Jesus

immediately sent him away and sternly ordered him,

‘Mind you say nothing to anyone, but go and show

yourself to the priest, and make the offering for your

healing prescribed by Moses as evidence of your

recovery.’ The man went away, but then started talking

about it freely and telling the story everywhere, so

that Jesus could no longer go openly into any town,

but had to stay outside in places where nobody lived.

Even so, people from all around would come to him.

Mark 1:40-45



Attendance Competition!

3-Week Attendance Competition 

The winners:

Erl Oldham & Luca Sheehan!!

Each receive a £20 Smyths vouchers -

well done!



Attendance

Reception, Y2 and Y4 won the

attendance award this week with

85/100 tokens. Well done everyone!



Twitter News

Children’s Mental Health
Week



Twitter News

People Who Look After Us!



Twitter News

Safer Internet Day



Twitter News

Safer Internet Day



Twitter News

Bully Busters
Assembies



Twitter News

New Age Curling
Competition



Reception has been talking about
how the characters in the story of ‘The
Gruffalo’ may have felt and what they
may have been thinking atdifferent
points during the story. They then
took time to say their sentences out
loud and used their phonics
knowledge to begin to write
sentences. We are so proud of the
progress that every single child in the
class has made not only in phonics. 

@OLGHEYFS
What we’ve been learning...

In maths, the children have loved
investigating which objects are longer or
shorter than another object. We’ve had a
great week celebrating children’s
mental health week. We cannot believe
that we are halfway through the year
and are excited for lots more fun
learning after half term. 



What a wonderful end to this half
term! Y1 had a fantastic day wearing
their own clothes to express
themselves for Mental Health Week.
We had a fantastic interactive
livestream about mental health, and
then we practiced some breathing
exercises and drew things that make
us happy. In English, we have been
working very hard on retelling the
story 'Lost and Found'. 

After half term, we will be writing our own 'Lost
and Found' story and thinking about how the
characters we choose impact the setting. In
maths, we have been looking at number bonds to
20 and doubles. We enjoyed making doubles with
our partners. In science, we have started a new
topic on animals, and we have been learning
about mammals and how all mammals have fur.
We then discussed how some mammals live in the
wild and some are pets.

#OLGHY1
What we’ve been learning...



#OLGHy2
What we’ve been learning...

To celebrate children’s mental health
week we took part in a livestream
event which taught us some
strategies to help us feel happier. We
also took part in safer internet day
on Tuesday and learnt all about pop-
ups when using the internet and how
to safely tell an adult. 

We began a new focus text in English this
week called Last stop on Market Street.
We have been learning how to use
onomatopoeia, adverbs and repetition
for effect in narrative writing. To
complete our 3D sculptures topic in art
we have created tile houses where we
attached 3D pieces to the flat tile house. 



In English, we have written and
edited our stories. We have been
great at editing to make
improvements to our writing. In
maths, we have been exploring
division. We have been
developing our written
strategies and solving word
problems.  

#OLGHy3
What we’ve been learning...

In art, we have completed our
abstract 3D sculptures. We enjoyed
adding the finishing touches. This week
in PE, we have been working on our
traveling in gymnastics. In geography,
we have been learning about London,
using geographical language.



#OLGHy4
What we’ve been learning...

IIn history, we discussed Hadrian’s wall and
the significance it has. In geography, we have
continued our work on coastal processes and
researched coastal habitats. In art this week,
we have worked with wire and sculpted
shapes. In science this week, we are
investigating how pitch can be changed.
We’ve also been learning how to stay safe
online and how to look after our own mental
health.

Although it is our last week of half
term, we have continued to work
incredibly hard in all of our subjects.
Well done, Year 4. In maths, we have
been working on the perimeter of a
rectangle. In English, we are
planning, discussing and
researching a balanced argument
based on should animals be kept in
zoos? n RE, we have completed our
work on community and what this
looks like in our local parish. 



#OLGHy5
What we’ve been learning...

We have had another great week of
learning in Y5. In English, we enjoyed
writing our own poems based on ‘The
Highwayman’. We used a repeated
refrain throughout the poem to
create the rhythm of the horse
running. During our RE lessons, we
researched different Christian
denominations including Anglican
and Methodist. We found out lots of
interesting facts!

In geography, we looked at how
migration can change places. As part of
Children’s Mental Health Week, we took
part in an interactive livestream video
based on the theme ‘speak up’. We also
enjoyed wearing our own clothes to
school to express ourselves! After half
term, we will be reading the book Cosmic
in our English lessons.



#OLGHy6
What we’ve been learning...

Y6 have had a really busy week. In
English, we have written up our
wonderful narratives about an animal
facing and overcoming a threat.
Meanwhile in maths, we are growing
ever more confident of converting
fractions, decimals and percentages. In
history, we have learnt about the
battles between the Anglo Saxon King,
Alfred and the Viking King Guthrum. 

Meanwhile, we have learnt about refugees in
migration. As part of mental health week, we
have also had a ‘Children’s Mental Health’
awareness online session, where we created a
mood board, we have had a session from Bully
Busters and also completed different
scenarios on Safer Internet Day. We also
enjoyed a session on Safer Internet Day at
Anfield where we even had a tour of the
changing rooms! Wow!



Weekly House Points
Class Dojo

This week’s winners:
Courage - 393 points!



Half Term House Points

Class Dojo

Courage won this half
term!! Well done!



Year-to-Date House Points

Class Dojo

Commitment are winning
so far this year!



HALF TERM 
Monday 12th - Friday 16th February

First Holy Communion Prep (session 4)
Monday 19th February

Y3 Dodgeball Comp @ Wavertree CE
Monday 26th February

Parents’ Evenings
Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th March

Easter Party for Infant children
(EYFS, Y1 & Y2) 10-4.30pm

Tuesday 26th March 

 Easter Disco for Junior children 
(Yrs 3 - 6) 3.20 - 4.45pm
Wednesday 27th March

What’s Coming Up??

Spring Term 1 



We are on Twitter (X),
Facebook and Instagram!! 

@OLGHLiverpool
@olghliverpool 

@olgheyfs

Follow Us on Social Media


